Elections for Friends of Acton Agua Dulce Library Board

Elections for the 2016-2017 FAADL Board will take place on Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at the
Annual Meeting of the Board. The meeting will be held in the Library’s Meeting Room at 7:00
P.M.

Candidates for the 2016-17 FAADL Board

President: Kat Fandino

Vice President: Ramona Hall

Secretary: No Candidate

Treasurer: Lou Mullady

Director Programs: John Bache

Director Book Store: Molly Hintzen

Director Volunteers: Lili Sunn

Board Advisor: Lee Jennings (not an elected office)

Past President: Jane Fernandez (not an elected office)

“Nominees for office and persons voting at the annual election for officers and directors shall
have been members in good standing for a minimum of thirty (30) days prior to the election.
Nominations from the floor will be accepted.” FAADL By-Laws: Article VI - Section 4



